ID LIKERT QUESTION I would recommend	<u>1</u>	<u>2</u>	<u>3</u>	<u>4</u>	<u>5</u>	<u>Total</u>	<u>Average</u>	<u>Respondents</u>
53 this workshop to others.	0.0%	0.0%	19.0%	39.0%	42.0%	100.0%	4.23	31
This workshop met my professional development needs/goals.	0.0%	3.0%	16.0%	39.0%	42.0%	100.0%	4.19	31
This workshop gave me information, strategies, or tools to use in my job.	0.0%	0.0%	19.0%	39.0%	42.0%	100.0%	4.23	31

ID TEXT ONLY QUESTION

244 Do you have any additional feedback about this workshop? For example, what did you like best about it or how could it be improved?

RESPONSES

- I missed hearing from one of the outstanding speakers on DEI, as we've had in the last five years; this seemed more like a move to "show off" what we do at our school to the Chancellor, but, in the process, we didn't provide enough time for the Chancellor to give more than 11 minutes of her presentation (which was planned to be longer than that). I felt that it may have been a win-win for the administration and for administrators, but for the faculty, we didn't get much in the way of strategies that we can apply in our classrooms. It did bring up to our awareness of events and services on campus: that's important, and there were two that I wasn't familiar with, but for the most part, I felt that it was a blah convocation. In the beginning of the school year, I want to learn something amazing, see my students from a different point of view, and be inspired to innovate and try something new to reach and support my students. Can we bring the Miwok & Pomo Natives back to present about Native culture and how we can better serve our indigenous students next convocation? Dwane Big Eagle gave an outstanding presentation on this to the Equity and Mental Health Symposium last year, and if he and/or some of the MIwok & Pomo elders could give a school-wide presentation on a similar topic, that would be so valuable to our teachers and their equity work in the classrooms—and—we would hope—to the native students who attend COM. Thank you for providing this survey to give feedback!
- It was delightful to have the opportunity to hear the CCC Chancellor present to our community. Thank you. The COM Community Updates were very exciting this year
- Always a nice gathering at the beginning of every semester!
- No
- Loved the "Pop-Up Speaker" presentation. Was way more interesting than listening to one person speak.
- keynote speaker was in a rush for her presentation. Maybe in the future, allot more time for keynote speaker and/or had better time management
- I thought the format was very effective -- giving the speaking floor time to each group or program or director to report out. Made it very interesting and informative!
- It was very long. I think maybe it could be split up for new employees and those who've been with the college for a while. I'm new and a lot of the information "went over my head" because I'm not familiar with the college at all.
- I liked hearing the great variety of voices, and that they were well rehearsed to go quickly and smoothly.
- It was great hearing from COM folks about all the great work that is going on, however it should have been done after the key note.
- A school president should never take a partisan stand. He should be objective. Shame on you!!!!

ID SUPPLEMENTARY TEXT

RESPONSES

53 Optional Comments143 Optional comments149 Optional Comments

• There wasn't enough time for the Chancellor to speak.

Report Criteria

Training Title: Convocation

Date From: Date To:

Instructor:None selectedLocator Number:65235Session ID:None selectedOuestion ID:None selected

Level One Evaluation:YesLevel Two Evaluation:NoLevel Three Evaluation:No